
It is candy cane gram time”! 
The social justice club will be continuing our annual 
Christmas tradition of selling Candy Cane Grams 
for students to share with their classmates. 

This year, during the week of December 7th—to the 10th,  teachers will have 
address tags available for sale for $1.00 between 8:10 and 8:25 each morn-
ing on which the kids will write the name and classroom of the students they 
want to send a candy cane to. 

 

Throughout our last week before holidays, December 14th to the 18th , the 
tags and candy canes will be distributed  to classrooms. 

 

As we are unable to run our Hopes and Dreams food drive this year, the selling 
of our Candy Cane Grams will  be our only school-based fundraiser to benefit 
the Sundre Santas 2020 campaign. 

 

Merry Christmas! 

River Valley Staff  


